
Letter: Vote yes on Measure H
To the community,

As supervisor of Lake Valley’s wildfire prevention program for
almost  10  years,  I  have  witnessed  a  great  change  in  our
community’s awareness and understanding of our biggest hazard.
However, I can honestly say that we have so much more work to
do.

Martin
Goldberg

For  less  than  $10  a  month,  you  can  both  safeguard  our
community and move our economy forward. Wildfire prevention is
cheaper than suppression.

Residents will continue to receive free curbside chipping.
Local tree and roofing contractors will continue to benefit
through rebates.

With the creation of a fire adapted community, homeowners will
see a reduction in their homeowner insurance. A yes on H
provides my program and firefighters with sustainable funding.

I am proud of the program and firefighters I have created and
I promise you will be proud of us in the future.

Vote yes and be part of Lake Valley’s family. I know so many
of you personally. I have visited your home, I have given you
what I know about wildfire and I have marked your trees. Now I
am asking for your yes vote this Tuesday.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/10/letter-vote-yes-on-measure-h/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/marty-goldberg.jpg


Thank you,

Martin Goldberg, Lake Valley Fire Protection District


